
Kia ora whaanau,

We’ve been enjoying a great start to school with your tamariki this year. Last week 
we were fortunate to add a new member to our Tipu team, Miss Ella Hinton. 

Ella has joined our Pihinga space for the remainder of Term 1. During this time, we 
will be discussing which group of learners will move from Pihinga with Miss Hinton to 
start in Room 3 from the beginning of next term. We will be in contact with whaanau 
of children who will be part of this transition early next week, including times to visit 
over the remainder of the term.

Please feel free to reach out if you have questions about your child’s learning. Your 
first point of contact should be the classroom kaiako, followed by the Pedagogical 
Leader if further support is needed.

Naaku noa,
Tipu Team
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Kia ora, I’m Ella Hinton. I will be the new classroom teacher in 
the Tipu team at the start of term two. At home I enjoy 
gardening and going for bush walks with friends. I look forward 
to meeting whaanau and the new learners soon. 

Ngā mihi 
Ella 

Pihinga
Mrs Annie O’Donogue

annieo@
cgschool.ac.nz 

Room 3
Miss Ella Hinton

ellah@
cgschool.ac.nz

Room 4
Miss Yiyan Wang

yiyanw@
cgschool.ac.nz 

Pedagogical 
Leader

Mr Daniel Wickman
danielw@

cgschool.ac.nz 
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